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Dear Parents / Carers,  

By the time you read this newsletter, the school will have had its official opening 
ceremony with The Worshipful the Mayor of Wokingham Borough Cllr John Kaiser. It 
has all come around so quickly, despite the journey starting almost 4 years ago! 

 

On October 30th 2015, I attended a meeting where school places in Woodley were 
discussed with all the local schools in relation to all the housing developments that had 
been approved. At that stage Highwood was not on the ‘list’ of potential sites for 
school expansion to take place. Through lots of determination, persistence and more 
meetings that I care to count, the school was finally approved to be converted from a 
one form entry school to a two form entry school—and the expansion process began! 

 

The actual expansion itself has been a relatively smooth process.  To that end, I would 
like to place on record my thanks to the Local Authority representatives that always 
allowed the voice of the school to be heard, so that the needs of the school were 
always a priority.  I would also like to thank Morris and Blunt, the contractors, for 
working with the school and making sure that any request relating to the organisation 
and logistics in school were prioritised. Frankhams, the architects, came up with a 
fantastic design that really puts Highwood on the map, so I would also like to thank 
them too. 

 

Finally I would like to thank Cindy Edwards, our School Business Manager, and Chris 
Green, our Site Controller for all their hard work in the background making sure that we 
had a fully functional school at every point along this journey.   I hope parents and 
pupils share my pride in what we achieved and look forward to how the new facilities 
will support us in our drive for continual improvement. 

 

Have a restful half term . 

Matt Hickey 

Head Teacher 

@headhighwood 
































